
 

 

 
 

Christopher P. Gabriel 
CGabriel@cfwwg.com 

 
May 26, 2022 

 
Prothonotary 
Supreme Court of Pennsylvania  
601 Commonwealth Avenue, Suite 4500 
P.O. Box 62575 
Harrisburg, PA 17106 

 
Re: McCormick et al, Pets. V. Chapman et al 
 46 MM 2022 

 
Dear Prothonotary: 
 

Please be advised that I am legal counsel for the Respondents, Clarion County Board of 
Elections.  In accordance with the correspondence from the Pennsylvania Supreme Court dated 
May 24, 2022, I am writing to advise the Court that the Clarion County Board of Elections will 
not be filing an Answer to the Application for Extraordinary Relief.  This letter is being e-filed as 
directed. 
 
 Should you have any questions or need further information, please contact me.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Christopher P. Gabriel 
Attorney for Respondents, Clarion County Board of Elections  
 

cc:  Clarion County Board of Elections  
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